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SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPEN  
AND DISTANCE e-LEARNING (ODeL) 

 
The University of the Philippines Open University (UPOU), UPOU Foundation 

Inc., (UPOUFI) and the Philippine Society for Distance Learning (PSDL) will hold its 

Second International Conference on Open and Distance e-Learning (ODeL) with the 
theme Universities in an Era of Open Education on June 19-20, 2014 at the Crowne 
Plaza Manila Galleria. 
 

The Conference aims to: 
 
1. bring together academicians, teachers, researchers, university and 

school administrators, policymakers, trainors, students, and other 
education stakeholders in government, industry, and other 
professional sectors; and 

2. share experiences in open education initiative, and critical reflections 
on how universities can lead the way towards achieving open, flexible 
and effective education for all. 

 
The regional directors, school division superintendents, school heads from both 

public and private secondary schools are invited to attend this activity. 
 
More information may be inquired from any of the following: 
 

• Ms. Grace J. Alfonso, Ph.D. 
Chancellor, University of the Philippines Open University (UPOU) 
President, Philippine Society for Distance Learning (PSDL) 
Los Baños, Laguna 

Telephone Nos.: (+6349) 536-6001 to 6006 local 703 
Email Address: oc@upou.edu.ph 
Website Address: www.upou.edu.ph 
 

• The Secretariat  
International Conference Open and Distance e-Learning (ICODeL) 2014  
Telephone Nos.: (+63 49) 536-6001 to 06 local 710 and 220 
Email Address: icodelsecretariat@upou.edu.ph 
Website Address: icodel.upou.edu.ph 
 
 
 

Sally: DA-second international conference on ODEL 
0975-October 18, 2013 
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